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March 12, 2020 

 

Dear Supply Chain Partners: 

Coronavirus Supply Chain Impact 

Northrop Grumman is closely monitoring the potential impact of the Coronavirus 

(COVID-19) on our communities, businesses and supply chain.  Since the identification 

of COVID-19, the impacts have extended beyond manufacturing sources in China.  As 

the proliferation of the virus has expanded globally, risk areas of potential impact have 

also grown across many industries and geographic regions. 

We are continually assessing the operational needs of our businesses and remain 

committed to meeting our customer commitments for products, services and solutions.  

As a valued supplier to Northrop Grumman, we ask that you perform the required due 

diligence to ensure that your business, inclusive of your vertical supply chain, is not 

expected to experience a disruption. In the event you experience or believe there 

may be a possible impact to your business, your supply chain at any tier, 

deliverables or schedule, please contact your local Northrop Grumman supply 

chain administrator as soon as possible.  

Please also note that in order to promote a safe environment, anyone visiting a 

Northrop Grumman facility, including suppliers or contractors, will be asked to complete 

a health and travel questionnaire. Any visitor that has travelled to any of the countries 

identified in the questionnaire, or that has recently experienced flu-like symptoms, will 

be asked to either attend the meeting virtually or reschedule.  For questions or 

additional details, please contact your Northrop Grumman supply chain administrator. 

Northrop Grumman values the health, safety and well-being of you and your family 

members.  We continue to monitor for the latest guidance from the U.S. Centers for 

Disease Control (CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO) and encourage that 

you do the same. If you have any questions, please visit www.northropgrumman.com 

for more information, or contact your local Northrop Grumman procurement office for 

assistance. 

Thank you for your collaboration and continued support.  
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